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NOTENos/21-1619/03/18
MFA of the Republic of Azerbaijan

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan presents its compliments to the
Embassy of Israel in the Republic of Azerbaijan and in response to Embassy Note #147/2018 dated
05.04.2018 presents to the attention of Embassy the information that has been received by the
Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan. According to the requirment by the part
I of the 35-1 article of The law on road traffic of the Republic of Azerbaijan and to the international
traffic regulations that suported by Azerbaijan citizen of the Republic Azerbaijan has the right to
drive vehicles in the terrriroty of the Republic of Azerbaijan within one month from the day of entry
into the country on the basis of driving licenses issued by the competent authority of the foreign state
and have not completed the validity period. To manage vehicles in the country over the specified
time citizen of the Republic of Azerbaijan has to change driving licence according to the rules that
defined by the part 6-8 of the article 35 of this law.

According to the requirment by the part II of the 35-1 article of The law on road traffic of the
Republic of Azerbarjan and to the international traffic regulations ‘that suported by Azerbaijan
temporary foreigner or stateless person in the Republic of Azerbaijan as the right to drive vehicles
in the terrriroty of the Republic of Azerbaijan on the basis of driving licenses issued by the
competent authonty of the foreign state and have not completed the validity period. When a
foreigner or stateless person gets a temporary or permanent restdence permit, the driving license for
driving a vehicle within the country must be changed within one month from the date of receipt of
the permit in accordance with the procedure defined in Article 35, §6-8 of this law.

In the cases provided for in Parts I and II of Article 35 of this Law, the driving license shall be

returned to the same person with the driving license issued by the competent authority of the foreign
state.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Embassy the assurance of its highest consideration,

Baku, 05 June 2018

To the Embassy of the State of Isracl

in the Republic of Azerbajjan
Baku



